
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,   
 
Multicultural Day on Friday 16th December 2022  
 
The Student Equalities Leaders at Brompton Academy have been working hard to plan and 
organise a cultural celebration. This year’s Multicultural Day will take place on Friday 16th 
December 2022. Activities will run throughout the day, celebrating cultures from across the 
world, and will be linked to the academic and pastoral curriculum. Reminder to students this 
is a full school uniform day.  
  
Our Multicultural Day will consist of the following activities: 
 
Multicultural Curriculum Focus 
Students will have the opportunity to immerse themselves in different cultures, faiths, and 
world views during their normal timetabled lessons. Subject departments will be focusing on 
a topic relating to their areas of expertise, with lots of opportunities for student participation. 
There will also be an opportunity at lunch time for students to view their ‘Medway in Focus’ 
work, a topic that students have been working on during Personal Tutor time. 
 
Multicultural Fashion Show 
As part of the day’s celebrations, the Equalities Leaders are planning a cultural fashion 
show. This will take place over lunchtime and students will be encouraged to watch. 
Students have been given the opportunity to sign up to take part in the fashion show. If there 
are any students who would like to participate who have not yet signed up, please email 
bethanygodmon@universityofkentacademiestrust.org.uk by Friday 9th December. 
 
Refectory Food 
The Refectory will be offering a range of food from around the world, celebrating different 
cultures. Students will be able to purchase the following food at lunch time: 

• Indian Naanizza (like a pizza) - tandoori chicken, keema, mozzarella cheese, red 
onions and tomatoes + a vegetarian option.   

• Jerk chicken 
• Nigerian jollof rice 
• Mexican fajita (meat and Quorn options) 
• Polish dumplings  
• Asian sticky pork noodles 
• Desserts: Turkish delight, Portuguese dessert, Eton Mess & churros.  

 

 

 



 
 

 

Last day of term - Tuesday 20th December. 

I would also like to take this opportunity to remind parents and carers of arrangements for 
the last day of term.  

We will be having a fun festive morning where students will attend personal tutoring and mini 
school time to take part in Christmas quizzes, board games, and arts and crafts. They will 
also attend our Term 2 mini school awards assemblies where we will recognise and 
celebrate student successes.  

Students and staff on this day are welcome to wear Christmas themed clothing such as a 
Christmas jumper or add a decorated Christmas item to their school uniform such as tinsel, 
hats, head band, reindeer ears or hair accessories. There is no charge to students.  

Please take note that this is not a full non-uniform day and students will be expected to 
wear their normal school uniform in addition to the items listed above. 

The Academy will close at 12.00 midday on Tuesday 20th December and students who 
normally receive a free school meal can collect a packed lunch from the Refectory at break 
time. 

  

Yours sincerely, 
 
  
Robert Denness 
Associate Assistant Principal – UKAT Director of Sport and Mini School lead.  
 

 

 

 

 

 


